
Latin Generation Panel (GP) Meeting 
Notes from the meeting on 28 May 2020 

Meeting Attendees (in alphabetical order) 
 GP members:     

1. Bill Jouris  
2. Dennis Tan 
3. Hazem Hessah 
4. Mats Dufberg 
5. Meikal Mumin 
6. Michael Bouland 
7. Mirjana Tasic  

Staff: 
8. Pitinan Kooarmornpatana 

 

Meeting Notes  

The GP members discussed the pending editing parts of the proposal. The GP agreed to the text 
in section 6.3.4 Generic Glyph pointing to the data in the Appendix D.7. The GP discussed and 
finalized the the text in section 5.3.2 as a conclusion of the d, l, and t with Caron Above cases 
discussed in Appendix D.8.  

The GP then continued discussion regarding the test result of Dotless I and I. The test results 
showed that the down-casing behaviors of browsers own-casing were not influenced by the 
Turkish locale, a Capital I (without dot) was down-cased to a small letter i (with dot). This is in 
contrast of other applications e.g. Microsoft office which depend on Turkish locales.  

The GP visited the existing text in Appendix D.5.2, Mats volunteered to revise the text taking 
the findings into account. The conclusion of variant was not reached. It would be continued in 
the next meeting. 

Next meeting: Thursday 4 June 2020 16:00UTC.  

Action Items  
S. No. Action Items Owner 

1 Revise the in Appendix D.5.2 taking the locale non-dependent into 
account  

MD 

2 Consider the Dotless I and I test result for further discussion in the next 
meeting 

ALL 

 


